
Jan 2022 Report  

 

Kathryn Beck and Mihaela Stan 

 

December and January have been a busy month at SCDC with two new Northstowe 

Community Development officers. Jon London has left his role for pastures new. 

Jon’s last day was Friday 14th January.  

Mihaela Stan (MS) is Jon’s direct replacement for phase 1, with Kathryn Beck (KB) 

starting a new post covering phase 2. 

Both Mihaela and Kathryn have already made good links in the community and with 

partners with the emphasis on being pro active and engaging with the community to 

ensure everyone has a voice, feels included and supported. 

Mihaela and Kathryn are looking forward to working alongside the Northstowe Town 

Council. 

 

• The community Wing is busy- current covid guidelines has restricted capacity 

of the building to 30 persons max. This hasn’t caused any issues.  

• Occupancy numbers of Northstowe as of 12th Jan are 1084. 

• Welcome packs are being reviewed and updated- KB and MS welcome any 

suggestions from the TC. 

• KB and MS will be working at the wing every Weds. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


